
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                   

 

 

EYFS Class Teacher 
Required for January 2019 

                                                   
                                   

Poplar Farm is a new build free school which opened in Grantham in September 2018. It 
is part of Community Inclusive Trust, which has schools across Lincolnshire. 
 
Due to a change in need we are now recruiting for an exceptional teacher who wishes to 
lay the foundations for our future learners. 

 
This is an exciting opportunity for committed and able professionals to contribute to the 
development of our academy and to the Trust. 
 
The post is suitable for teachers in the early stages of their career, NQTs as well as 
experienced staff. The Trust offers an excellent induction package. 

 
Applications are welcomed from candidates who can demonstrate that they: 
 

 Have very high expectations of  pupils achievement 

 Understand the importance of EYFS 

 Are an excellent and enthusiastic classroom practitioner 

 Have a strong work ethic and a willingness to strive for the best in an outstanding 
setting 

 Have a positive attitude and  can actively contribute to the development of a 
dedicated and professional staff team 

 Are able to offer a subject specialism 
 

In return we offer you excellent training with many opportunities to develop your career: 
 

 Working across our 12 schools  

 Developing your own CPD through our successful Teaching School - LEARN 

 Support through coaching and mentoring 

 Develop your skills and contribute to the on-going development of our successful 
Trust 

 



 
Closing Date: 12:00 noon, Tuesday 27th November 2018 

Interviews will be held: Friday 30th November 2018 
 

Visits to the school are welcome: 
Please contact the school office on 01476 850680 or email 
lucinda.thorpe@poplarfarmsch-cit.co.uk to arrange a visit. 

 

If you would like to speak to the Head of School, please contact Erica McGinley 
erica.mcginley@poplarfarmsch-cit.co.uk or call 01476 850680 

 
 

Completed applications should be returned no later than 12 noon on Tuesday 27th 
November, 2018 to lucinda.thorpe@poplarfarmsch-cit.co.uk 

 
 
 

We are fully committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children. Our policy on 

safeguarding reflects the practice promoted by Lincolnshire Children’s Safeguarding Board and is 

reviewed annually. Any appointment made will be subject to references and an enhanced DBS.  
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